Green Street Spray Park Survey
&
Community Meeting Monday, June 6th

Mayor Scott Galvin and the Woburn
Recreation Department are seeking
input from Woburn Residents regarding
the new splash park, to be built at the
Shamrock School Green Street Park.

Please help us by filling out this short
community survey:
Green Street Spray Park Survey

Community input is important to the
Woburn Recreation Department as the
residents will be the primary users of
this park and we want it the design to
reflect the needs of the entire
community.

In addition to this survey we will be
holding a public meeting on Monday,
June 6th at 6:30pm at the Green Street
Pool. The purpose of this meeting is to
being the design process and gather
community input for the new Green
Street Spray Park.

Any questions regarding this project
please contact Rory Lindstrom at (781)
897-5806
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https://forms.gle/M5sfCXjuzpdqR6Lj6
https://www.facebook.com/woburnrec
https://twitter.com/Woburnrec

